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Energy Direct NZ submission on the 18 
MPOC Change Request 
 

From: Aaron Toy [mailto:Aaron.Toy@energydirectnz.co.nz]  
Sent: Monday, 16 May 2011 1:53 p.m. 
To: Kirsten West 
Cc: Michael Ram 
Subject: RE: 18 April MPOC Change Request: Invitation for submissions 
 
Hi Kirsten 
 
We have reviewed the change request to the MPOC and have no objection to what is proposed. 
 
Please let me know if you require anything further. 
 
Regards 
Aaron 
 

 

 
From: Michael Ram  
Sent: Thursday, 12 May 2011 11:49 a.m. 
To: Aaron Toy 
Subject: FW: 18 April MPOC Change Request: Invitation for submissions 
 
 
 

 
From: Kirsten West [mailto:Kirsten.West@gasindustry.co.nz]  
Sent: Friday, 29 April 2011 11:38 a.m. 
To: Michael Ram 

Subject: 18 April MPOC Change Request: Invitation for submissions 
 

On 18 April 2011 Gas Industry Co received a request from Maui Development Limited (MDL) to 

consider and make a recommendation in respect of proposed changes to the Maui Pipeline 

Operating Code (MPOC).  

The Change Request can be found on Gas Industry Co’s website: 

http://www.gasindustry.co.nz/work-programme/mpoc-change-request-18-april-2011?tab=2069 

Timetable for Change Request 

Tentative date Item 

Fri 29 April Publish change request and invite submissions 

Mon 16 May Submissions on proposed Change Request due 

http://www.gasindustry.co.nz/work-programme/mpoc-change-request-18-april-2011?tab=2069
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*If no substantive issues are raised in submissions on the Draft Recommendation, Gas Industry Co 
will immediately release a final recommendation.   
 

If necessary cross- submissions will be invited at any stage during the consultation. If this occurs, 

the timetable will be amended accordingly. 

Submissions 

Gas Industry Co invites submissions on the Change Request.  

Instructions for making a submission can be found on our website.  

Submissions on the Change Request are due by 5pm, Monday 16 May 
 
 
Kirsten West 
Team Admin Support 
Gas Industry Company Limited 
 
Level 8, The Todd Building 
95 Customhouse Quay 

PO Box 10 646, Wellington 6143 
 
P: 64 4 494 6584, F: 64 4 472 1801 
www.gasindustry.co.nz 

 
 
 
This email message and any attachments contain information that is confidential.  If you are not the intended 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately, and erase all copies of the message and attachments 
 
Aaron Toy 
Corporate Development Manager 
Energy Direct NZ 
 

  06 349 0121  

  06 349 0122  

 027 592 2030 

  Aaron.Toy@energydirectnz.co.nz  

  www.energydirectnz.co.nz  

179 St Hill Street  

 

Thurs 2 June Gas Industry Co publishes Draft Recommendation and invites 
submissions 

Mon 20 June Submissions on Draft Recommendation due* 

Mon 4 July Gas Industry Co publishes Final Recommendation 

http://www.gasindustry.co.nz/
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      PO Box 32  
      Wanganui   4540  
      New Zealand  

 

 
CAUTION: This correspondence is confidential and intended for the named recipient(s) only. If you are not the named 
recipient and receive this correspondence in error, you must not copy, distribute or take an action in reliance on it and you 
should delete it from your system and notify the sender immediately. Unless otherwise stated, any views or opinions 
expressed are solely those of the author, and do not represent those of the organisation.  

 

 


